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Hi Nell,
A nice clean subdivision plan.
Several items as shown on the attached survey review.

1. The sidewalk at corner of Ocean Ave and Hersey St shows as being constructed on the private property. Currently the
sidewalk is within the City street ROW limits for Ocean Ave and Hersey St. If it is expanded onto the private property the
City will need a public easement for that area and a detail on the plan showing bearings, distances, and curve data for the
easement metes and bounds description.

2. The proposed aerial licences in Ocean Ave and Hersey St will need bearings, distances, and curve data added to the
plan for the license metes and bounds descriptions. The vertical clearance in the license areas will also need to be
stated.

Thanks,

Bill

[Quoted text hidden]
William Clark, PLS
Senior Project Engineer
DPW Engineering

City of Portland

55 Portland St.
Portland, ME 04101
207 874 8847
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